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UNIVERSITY OF LADAKH
OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR, LEH
(Administrative Building, Leh Campus, Taru Leh)
Uol.ac.in

Subject: Clarification regarding Postponement of examination for various
non-teaching position (permanent) in University of Ladakh.

Notification No. 09 -UOL of 2025
Dated 25.06.2025.

In continuation to this Office notification No. 08-UOL of 2025 dated
24.06.2025, it is hereby clarified that the exam was postponed due to various
representations received from candidates requesting for change of examination
centre and due to some technical error in the Admit card.

Accordingly, the University of Ladakh will work out the modalities for re-
allotment of exam centre so that candidates do not face any difficulties and the exam
will be conducted in the month of July 2025.

Further, separate notice shall be issued regarding revised date of Examination
and downloading of fresh Admit Card.

Candidates are hereby advised to visit UOL website (uol.ac.in) for further
updates/Notification.

This issues with the approval of the competent authority.

[

(Nawang Tundup),
I/c Registrar, UOL
Registrar/UOL/Leh/Recruitment/20/2025 Dated: 24.06.2025.



